
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Pupils, 
Thank you for all your support on what has been 
another successful year at Mercy Primary. 
We couldn’t do it without you, so a big “thank 
you” from all our staff, teachers and Governors. 
It is hard to believe that it is June and in another 
few short weeks we will be finishing for the 
summer break.  In the meantime there are a lot 
of exciting events taking place and teachers are 
busy writing reports for every child to send 
home to you at the end of the month.  
Best Wishes, 
 
Mrs Loughran 

 
Bring a Parent to school Day 

There was great 
excitement and lots 
of smiles during our 
“bring a parent to 

school day” on 
Friday 27th May. We 

were delighted to 
see so many of you 
were able to join us 

for the morning.  
There are lots more 

photographs on our school website, have a look! 
 

Eco Flag 
Hurray for the Eco Council who have managed to 

achieve our Eco- Green Flag. The girls were delighted 
to show the assessors around our school and tell 

them all about the wonderful work they have been 
doing this year. 

Mrs Burnside and 5 pupils will be going to City Hall to 
represent our school at the Wheelie Big Litter 

challenge finals on 6th June. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sports Day 

 
On Friday 3rd June 
we had our fun 
sports day.  Parents 
and families came 
to join us in the 
morning for a fun 
games and active 
fun sports day. 

 
 

Time to Compute 
Our Time to compute after schools club with Allen 

and Overy will be finishing off in early June. All of the 
children who took part received a certificate. 

 
First Communion at Mercy Primary 

First Holy Communion was a beautiful event this 
year. A big thank you to Primary Four girls and Miss 
Campbell and Mrs Jackman for all their hard work 

and preparation for the event. 

 
 

Nursery Come and Play Day 
Come and play sessions on Wednesday 8th June from 

9.30-10.30 and 1pm-1.45. 
 

Breakfast Club & Dinners 
Breakfast Club will finish on Friday 24th June. 

There will be no hot dinners for the rest of the term 
due to essential maintenance our kitchen will be 
closed.  Children will be provided with  grab & go 

cold sandwich lunch.   
School Tokens 

We will be counting our tokens this week to see 
which class has collected the most star points.  

The winning class will have a treat in store! 
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Barnardos Paths Plus Celebration 
 

Some of our pupils 
will be attending a 
Paths + Celebration 
event at City Hall on 

Monday 6th June. 
This follows an 

exciting event when 
the chief executive of 
Barnardos UK , Javed 

Khan came to visit 
our school to see 

Paths + and the  friendship groups in action. 

 
 
 

Careers Dress Up Day! 
Wednesday 15th June 

is our careers day. 
Children may come to 
school dressed as an 

occupation or job. We are expecting teachers, 
doctors, artists computer engineers, pilots and all 

sorts of interesting roles and occupations. 
Classes will have some interesting activities 

celebrating diversity of roles and opportunities. 
  
 

Roots of Empathy 
It is almost the end of our year with our Roots of 

Empathy baby, Harriet. Primary 5 have had a 
wonderful year with lots of visits with baby Harriet 

and her Mummy, Miss McConnell. 
Harriet has grown so big! Miss Campbell will have a 

special assembly on  Friday 17th June for Baby 
Harriet.  

 
 
 
 

ANNUAL PRIZE GIVING 
Primary 7 pupils will have their prize giving & 

Awards assembly with their parents on the 22nd 
June at 7pm. 

 
Prize giving and P1-P7 pupil of the year awards 
will be given out on 24th June  at our P7 Leavers 

assembly and annual  prize giving assembly. 
P7 leave us on this day. We will miss them. 

 

 
 

SCHOOL IS CLOSED ON 
THURSDAY 23rd JUNE For 

ELECTION 
 

Transition: 
Girls will go and visit their new classroom and 
teachers on Tuesday 28th June morning and will 
get a chance to experience break and lunch 
arrangements for next year.  

Pupils will return to their own class on 
Wednesday 29th morning for 

class parties.  
 

School will finish for all 
pupils at 1pm on Wednesday 29th June for staff 

training.  
 

School will close at 11am on Thursday 30th 
June. There will be no buses home on this day. 
 

School re-opens on Thursday 1st September 
2016 

 
For more school news please  look at our school 
web site at  www.mercyprimary.org.uk 
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